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Q. Has Newfoundland Power consulted Newfoundland Hydro in reference to 

Newfoundland Power’s project as outlined in the 2002 Capital Budget to 

construct primary and secondary lines to connect new customers to the 

electrical distribution system which may require additional supply capacity? 

 

 

A. Newfoundland Power has not consulted Hydro with respect to these items, 

however, Hydro would expect that any requirement for additional supply 

would be included in the aggregate load forecast that Newfoundland Power 

provides Hydro annually. 


